
 

[Type text] 
 

26th June 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 3 Trip to Chorlton Ees 
During the week of Monday 13th July 

 

As part of our exciting science topic about plants we are hoping to take the children to Chorlton 
Ees during the week of Monday 13th July.  Depending on the weather, each Year 3 class will 
be out of school for either a morning or an afternoon session so it will not affect school lunches 
in any way. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  School jumpers or 
polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip 
will be provided. 
 
If you are able to accompany us during that week please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Year 3 Team 
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